
Subject: Nasal Flu Consent Forms 
  
Good Afternoon, 
  
We have been monitoring the number of nasal flu consent forms that have been submitted on our 
system to date, and there are still a number of parents who have not submitted any forms. We 
would very much appreciate it if you could you send a message to parents via text or newsletter 
reminding them to submit a form to us by midday Tuesday 16th October. Parents will not be able to 
submit any forms after this time. 
  
Your school code is: EE142243 (only need to enter the EE number and not the full name of the 
school) 
Link to the form: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/flu 
  
If any parent has any difficulties with accessing the form then they can contact us on 01872 
221105/06/07 and we can do this over the phone. 
  
Many Thanks 
  
Laura 
  
Laura Manolchev 
Business & Quality Assurance Manager 
Kernow Health CIC 
1st Floor Cudmore House 
Oak Lane 
Truro 
TR1 3LP 
  
Direct Line: 01872 221104 
Office: 01872 221102 
Email: laura.manolchev@nhs.net 
www.kernowhealthcic.org.uk 
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